
A Chara 
  
As an enthusiastic listener / viewer of Irish language programmes and daily user of 
Irish I urge Ofcom to fulfill its duties to the Irish Language public to ensure adequate 
funding is maintained for the Irish Language Broadcasting Fund.  We already have a 
paucity of programmes available for people like me who cannot receive RTE or TG4 
and if OFCOM fail to act the available funding will, in real terms, be further 
diminished.  
  
Is mise le meas 
Labhras Ó Brolchain  
 


